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1st October 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Cinderella at the Corn Exchange 
 
It’s panto time!  EYFS to Year 6 are booked to go to the Pantomime on the morning of 
Tuesday 30th November.  On the day of the performance, we will walk the children 
down to the Corn Exchange, so all children will need a coat; we will leave school at 
9.30 am and will be back at school at approximately 12.30 pm for lunch. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £11.30, which needs to be paid via Parent Pay.  The FoSS 
has again kindly agreed to fund an ice cream for every child (or a drink for dairy-free 
pupils). 
 
Please ensure that payment is made by Friday 29th October 2021 in order to secure 
a place for your child(ren).  As this event is not directly linked to the curriculum, there 
will not be Pupil Premium Funding to support it. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs K Osmond 

Deputy Headteacher 
 


